Neuroscience Outreach

Do you love to learn about the brain?

Share your enthusiasm
with UVM peers & K-12 students —
Join our Neuroscience Outreach efforts!

Neuroscience Outreach volunteers meet <u>every other Monday</u> at <u>noon</u> in <u>HSRF</u> <u>410</u> to organize and implement upcoming events:

- Regional Brain Bee competition -- Friday, February 12th 2010
- Brain Awareness Week 2010 -- March 15-21, 2010
- Better Speech and Hearing Month -- May 2010



Applying for a SfN Travel Award? An important criterion considered in Society for Neuroscience travel awards is engagement in public outreach. NGP students are actively involved and invite other students interested in neuroscience to join them in their outreach activities!

*Next Meeting:*October 26th, Noon, HSRF 410

Can't make it but want to participate - contact Rachael at vtsfn@uvm.edu